		      May & June
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Mrs. Stewart’s Class News
School Phone: (336) 871-2400
Email: 
amber.stewart@stokes.k12.nc.us
Class Website: 
www.amberstewartsclass.weebly.com
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 (
Upcoming Events
*
May 1: Relay for Life @ South Stokes High School @ 6pm
*May 8: Last day to turn in $ & permission slips for field trip
*May 15: Dan Nicholas Park Field Trip
*
May 2
5
: Memorial Day Holiday/No School
*May 
22, 27-28
: 3
rd
-5
th Grades
 EOG’s
*
May 29: Field Day (More info to come)
*June 5: Awards Day/Full student day make up from snow
*June 8: Snow make up day/ 5
th
 Grade Graduation
*June 
9
: Last Day of School/Report Cards
/Early Dismissal
) (
Birthdays
Samantha 
      July 2
)[image: http://ts1.mm.bing.net/th?id=H.4884276559282460&pid=15.1] (
Homework
Several students have not been bringing in their reading bags or their homework folders.  Please be sure that your child puts these two things in their book bag to return to school.
)






 (
Reading at Home
Please be sure that your child is reading their take home book to you every night.  They should use their reading strategies.  When they are finished with the book ask them questions about what happened during the story.  This helps with their reading comprehension.
)



 (
Items Needed
We are running low on the following items and would appreciate any donations to the classroom.
Kleenex 
Sandwich 
size Ziploc 
bags
)

 (
What are we learning?
During 
the months of May and June we will be learning about the following themes: butterflies, ladybugs, ponds and oceans and Summer Safety.  We will be reviewing 
things from the whole year during May and June.  
)	

 (
Dan Nicholas Park Field Trip
The Kindergarten classes will be going to Dan Nicholas Park on Friday, May 15.  Money and permission slips are due by Friday, May 8.  The cost of the field trip is $11.  Students will need to bring a bagged lunch or order a bagged lunch from the cafeteria.  One parent is allowed to attend the field trip, if you turned in a background check in October.  Parents going will need to meet us there or follow the bus.  We will be doing a lot of walking so tennis shoes are advised.  If you need another permission slip and/or chaperone form please let me know ASAP.  If you have any questions please feel free to contact me here at school.  
)


	
 (
Assessments
We will begin assessments next week.  They will go on for two weeks.  It is VERY important that you make sure students ar
e here,
 alert
 and have had plenty of rest the night before
.
 
)
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